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John Hendee, WRC Director 
Jeffrey J. Yeo, Scientist/Manager 
1/15/1993 

As we discussed in our meeting January 14, my wife, Jette, should receive some salary 
during the summer for her efforts at Taylor Ranch Field Station. Each summer Jette 
assists me in operation of the field station. She is instrumental in getting cabins ready 
for visitors, she hosts visitors while I'm away from the field station for research and 
teaching, she covers the backcountry radio, records daily weather readings, cares for 
field station horses, assists with irrigation and other field station chores, etc. 
Essentially, Jette is the additional layer of glue that keeps the day-to-day functioning of 
the field station together. Currently, caretakers are paid $500.00 per pay period (2 
weeks). I believe that Jette's efforts over the 2.5 months that she is at the field station 
probably work out to at least two week's effort on her part. Therefore, I propose that 
she be paid $500.00 each summer for her help at Taylor Ranch. These monies would 
come from Budget #686-X100 allocated to irregular help. 
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